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Thanks for supporting the summer blues

	On behalf of the Aurora Winter Blues Festival Organizing Committee, we'd like to thank the residents of Aurora for their wonderful

support and turn out for the ?End of Summer Blues Concert in the Park? at Town Park on September 2.

Our Arts & Cultural Celebration partners were thrilled with the pedestrian traffic and the interest in their organizations. 

The Optimist Club of Aurora BBQ Wagon saw brisk business all night and sold out their food towards their fund raising efforts ? the

evening raised over $1,200 for the AWBF Youth in Music Program. 

The Aurora Classic & Custom Car Club had one of their best cruise nights with over 45 cars out ? and what a sight with the cars

under the outfield lights of Town Park. 

Our Youth Bands were greatly appreciative of the opportunity to showcase their talent and the response from the audience was

fantastic, plus the Jack De Keyzer Band gave us a high energy, killer show. 

A Big Thank You to our sponsors, media partners, volunteers, Town Council and Staff for all your support! 

Jamie MacDonald

AWBF Founder
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